From: Stephen Mayer

To: Jessica Heinz
Subject: FW: River Place
Date: Monday, December 6, 2021 11:33:44 AM

Make that three...this is #2

From: Gwendolyn Poirier <gwendypoirier@hotmail.com>

Sent: Sunday, December 5, 2021 11:52 AM

To: Stephen Mayer <smayer@cityofpsl.com>; Stephanie Morgan
<Stephanie.Morgan@cityofpsl.com>; David Pickett <David.Pickett@cityofpsl.com>; Jolien Caraballo
<Jolien.Caraballo@cityofpsl.com>

Subject: River Place

Good day,

Few days ago, | received a letter from a neighbor from River Place about considering zoning Parcel N
as commercial property.

My husband and | just moved to live here few months ago and the reason we bought here our house
is because of the beautiful and peaceful area with all the birds and nature all around us.

We definitely would love to be maintained the area as it is.
Thanks,

Gwendolyn Poirier
772 307 2551

Sent via the Samsung Galaxy S21+ 5G, an AT&T 5G smartphone
Get Qutlook for Android
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